
COMMUNITY WELFARE SOCIETY  
Report for the month of January 

 

In the month of January the Community Welfare Society held it’s first major event of 2015; Shaam-e-

Shair-e-Yaaran, a Sufi Night featuring Amjad Sabri at IBA’s football ground. The purpose of this event 

was to raise funds for the TCF project and give the TCF campaign a boost.  

The event took place on the 8th of January and was pulled off to perfection by the CWS team in 

accordance with all the rules of the IBA administration who we appreciate for their co-ordination. IBA 

students and Alumni came in numbers for the first Sufi night at IBA and the reviews received were very 

positive and encouraging.  

 Our next target is the Charity Carnival 

which we see as our major fundraiser. 

Apart from that the team is working on 

the TCF project my approaching private 

donors and companies who would like 

to invest their CSR budgets on the 

School that needs to be built in Gadap. 

 

 

 

 

CWS also collaborated with MUNIK in January to collect donations 

for the TCF project where our representatives went to every 

committee session to create awareness and request the delegates 

for their help. The response was positive and CWS looks forward 

to collaborate with other societies for this project. 


